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Cars on Campus Policy 
 

Driving a vehicle to school is considered a privilege not a right.  All students driving vehicles to 

school and during school hours are expected to have a valid driver’s license and state mandated 

vehicle insurance.  Proof of insurance is required before a student may drive on campus.  The 

privilege to drive on campus will be revoked and the proper authorities will be contacted if there 

are any infractions of these laws.  In addition, the privilege will be revoked if the driver is 

observed repeatedly demonstrating unsafe driving practices on, or off, campus.  Please discuss 

with your student the potential financial risk for you and your family if he/she were to be 

involved in an accident with an uninsured driver. 

 

I understand the conditions under which I may drive on campus. 

 

 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Student Name    Student Signature         Date 

 

 

 

_____________________________________ 

Parent Signature (if applicable) 

 

 

 

INSURANCE NOTICE 

Alaska law requires the owner of operator of a vehicle to have liability insurance in the amount 

of no less than $50,000/$100,000 for bodily injury or death and $25,000 for property damage.  

Failure to have the required insurance may result in a suspension of your driving privileges for 

90 days or more. 

The law requires you to carry proof of insurance in your vehicle. 
 

 

Proof shown on ___________ to ______________________________________ 

           date  staff signature 


